
WEEK AT A  GLANCE 
GARDEN AVENUE PUBLIC  SCHOOL  

225 GARDEN AVENUE,  TORONTO,  ON   M6R 1H9 
416-393-9165   GARDEN@TDSB.ON.CA  

Week of September 19- September 23, 2016 

The Character Education focus for September is Respect 
 

THIS WEEK AT GARDEN 

Monday, September 19 – Day 5 

 NO CROSS COUNTRY PRACTICE TODAY 

Tuesday, September 20– DAY 1 

 Cross Country Practice – AM – Juniors (4/6) 
 Grade 1 KM Club – 3:30-3:45 
 Cross Country Practice – PM – Primary (Gr.2/3) 

Wednesday, September 21 – DAY 2 

 International Day of Peace 
 Cross Country Practice – AM – Juniors (4/6) 
 FOS Meeting – Alana out AM 
 Mandatory PR608 and PR509 training lunch 
 SST Meeting PM – Shoshana in RM 207 
 Cross Country Practice – PM – Primary (Gr.2/3) 

Thursday, September 22– Day 3 

 First Day of Autumn 
 Cross Country Practice – AM – Juniors (4/6) 
 Cross Country Practice – PM – Primary (Gr.2/3) 
 School Council Meeting – 6:30–8:00 PM – Gym 

Friday, September 23– Day 4 

 Cross Country Practice – AM – Juniors (4/6) 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sept. 27 – Picture Day  
Sept. 30 – Terry Fox Walk 
Oct. 6 – Curriculum Night 6:00 – 7:30 PM 
Oct. 6 – Book Fair in the Library – 3:15 – 8:00 PM 
Oct. 6 – Cross Country Meet – Gr.2-6–Ashbridge’s Bay 
 

GARDEN SCHOOL NEWS 

Well our second week has come and gone and I have 
to say I am thrilled that the weather, although still 
lovely, has begun to cool down.  This week was 
almost perfect autumn weather.   

Last week we were fortunate enough to discover 
freshly cut logs at the back of St. Joe’s Hospital.  
Luckily the workers were happy to deliver them to 
our Garden yard.  We now have created a wonderful 
science discover/reading area/outdoor classroom for 
all to enjoy in our Kindergarten play area.    

Our first School Council Meeting will be held on 
Thursday September 22 at 6:30 PM in the Gym.  
There are many ways in which Parents can support 
our school from being an elected Executive of the 
School Council or volunteering at fund raising events 
or even just coming and participating in our monthly 
meetings.   All voices are welcome!!   Ms. Ferreira 
will be available in Room 106 for free babysitting.   

I hope that everyone has a wonderful weekend.  See 
you all on Monday.  

Ms. Hardy 

 
“That you may retain your self-respect, it is better to displease the people by doing what you know is right, than to 

temporarily please them by doing what you know is wrong. “ William J. H. Boetcker 
 


